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I support this bill because it would protect property owners from having to be involved 

with immigration disputes. Since landlords would be unable to collect information 

about immigrant status it would keep them safe from having to disclose this 

information to law enforcement if asked. If they do not know they cannot say and they 

cannot be compelled to say meaning they would be kept out of such divisive political 

issues. 


